STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

ANTHONY J. TATA

PAT MCCRORY
SECRETARY

GOVERNOR. -

August 15,2014

Mr. Mark Jones. Chairman
* Jackson County Airport Authority

PO Box 2164
Cashiers, NC 28717

Dear Mr. Jones,

On behalf of Governor Pat McCrory, Transportation Secretary Anthony J. Tata, and the NC
Board of Transportation, please be advised that FAA Non-Primary Entitlement funds have been
allocated under the State Block Grant Program for Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2014 for the
Jackson County Airport. Please note, these funds are intended for airside safety needs first, at
which point other needs can be considered. Furthermore, this award must be fully expended no
later than July 1, 2018 or any unspent funds will be taken down. '

The specific funding allocation is noted below:

Award ID Description : Federal Funds I ocal Funds
36237.58.NPE.14 Airfield Improvements $150,000 $16,667

The NCDOT — Division of Aviation appreciates your commitment and contribution to our state
aviation system and is excited to partner along with you on this project.

Sincerely,

1S4d L WAl

Bobby L. Walston, P.E.
Director of Aviation

BLW/ns
cc: Governor Pat McCrory
Anthony J. Tata, Secretary NCDOT
Robert W. Lewis, P.E., Interim Deputy Secretary for Transit
Kay Hagan, United States Senate
Richard Burr, United States Senate
Mark Meadows, United States Congress
Larry Kernea, BOT Representative
John D. Lennon, BOT Member At Large

MAILING ADDRESS: LOCATION:
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION RDU AIRPORT
1050 MERIDIAN DRIVE

TELEPHONE: 919-814-0550

Division OF AVIATION
FAX: 919-840-8267

1560 MalL SERVICE CENTER
RALEIGH NC 27699-1560

RDU NC 27623



